
Press Conference by President at the FEPC 

June 14, 2024 

Tokyo Electric Power Company Holdings, Inc. 

  Today, at the press conference of the Federation of Electric Power Companies of Japan (FEPC), 

our President explained the status of our initiatives as noted in the attachment. 

<Attachment> Handout: TEPCO’s initiatives for both a stable power supply and carbon neutrality 

https://www.tepco.co.jp/en/hd/newsroom/press/archives/2024/pdf/240614e0102.pdf

